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The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization (WMO) presents its 
compliments to the Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other International 
Organizations in Geneva and New York and has the honour to invite the  Permanent Missions 
to a hybrid briefing session organized by the Secretary-General of WMO, 
Professor Celeste Saulo. 

The Secretariat of WMO wishes to inform the Permanent Missions to the United 
Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva and New York that the 
upcoming briefing will be an interactive session. The session will cover the outcomes of the 
seventy-eighth session of the Executive Council (EC-78) and discuss preparations for the 
29th Conference of the Parties to the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change 
(COP29). 

The Secretariat of WMO has the further honour to inform the Permanent Missions 
that the briefing will be held in hybrid format on 25 June, from 12:30 to 14:00 (UTC), at 
the World Meteorological Organization headquarters and also via Zoom. Permanent 
Missions located in Geneva are invited to attend in person. Those who cannot attend 
physically, are invited to use the below Zoom link to join. This link should not be shared 
publicly.  

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://wmo-
int.zoom.us/j/95254880501?pwd=alV3c2VlYlZlQVUxdnovVE1tcFVRZz09 

Meeting ID: 952 5488 0501 
Passcode: BKqpn9 

The Secretariat of WMO requests that the Permanent Missions inform of their 
participation (in-person or online) by 21 June 2024 to cabinet@wmo.int, copy to: 
jsang@wmo.int.  

The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization avails itself of this 
opportunity to renew to the Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other 
International Organizations in Geneva and New York, the assurances of its highest 
consideration. 
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